
Feedback on Proposed Heritage Legislation 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization/Department Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to provide feedback on the proposed heritage legislation currently under 

consideration. As a [briefly describe your relation to heritage, e.g., local historian, resident, etc.], 

I have a vested interest in the preservation of our cultural heritage. 

Firstly, I would like to commend the initiative for recognizing the importance of heritage sites 

and the need for their protection. However, I would like to express my concerns regarding 

[mention specific concerns, e.g., the lack of funding, potential impact on local communities, 

etc.]. 

Furthermore, I believe that the legislation could be improved by [suggest improvements or 

amendments, e.g., including community input in the decision-making process, ensuring adequate 

funding, etc.]. 

In conclusion, I appreciate the opportunity to provide my feedback and hope that the final 

version of the legislation will reflect the input of all stakeholders involved. Thank you for 

considering my views. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


